
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2019 
Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our inquiry this term is What was it like to be an Ancient Egyptian? 
 
This half term we will focus on: gods and goddesses; life in Ancient Egypt; slavery; 
buildings; afterlife; writing (hieroglyphics); clothes and jewellery and art.  
 
We would like the pupils to complete a half term project focussing on an aspect of 
Egyptian life such as: 
 

 Religion 

 Pyramids 

 Stories (eg Moses and Tutankhamun etc.) 

 Family life 

 Mummification 

 Art 

 Hieroglyphics 
 

Children can present their research in a variety of ways such as: Power point, diary 
entries, information text, diagrams, 3D model or any other way they wish. 
The project should be handed in by the Friday of the first week after half term – Friday 
8th November. 
We look forward to viewing your creation! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Y5 Teaching Team 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      
Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk 
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